
 

 

Luxulyan School Newsletter 
        SPRING TERM NO 1 

11th January 2019 
 

ADDRESS: Luxulyan School, Luxulyan, Bodmin, Cornwall, PL30 5EE 

Spring term- Week 1 
 
What a great first week back it’s been!  
 
After all the excitement of the festive period, everyone has come back to school refreshed and ready to go. 
 
Newsletters will be sent out imminently, detailing all the exciting Spring term learning that each class will be      
experiencing over the coming weeks. 
 
In this newsletter, there are a few general reminders as we start a fresh term and some important dates for the 
diary… 
 
Here’s to a super successful 2019! 
 
Happy Friday, 
Mrs L-D-L. 
 
P.S. Word of the week will be back next week! 
 

It is School Census Day on Thursday 

17th January 2019  

We have a replacement menu:  

Burger and Chips  

Macaroni Cheese  

With Baked Beans and Garden Peas  

Jacket Potato  

Ice cream for pudding  

The price is £2.32 (free to all Infant    

children) payable on Parentpay 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Clubs start again week beginning Monday 21st January 
2019. A letter with the clubs on offer will be sent out very 

soon. 

CROSS COUNTRY AT PAR RUNNING 

TRACK ON WEDNESDAY 9TH JANUARY 

2019 

On Wednesday 9th January 2019. Some 

of Luxulyan School took part in a cross 

country race. These were the people who 

participated in the cross country races; 

Kieron, Ethan, Daisy, Maisie B, Riley M,   

Bailey, Byron, Morwenna, Tegan, Ellie, 

Lea, Ollie. They all did amazingly!  

 

By Bailey And Lea  



 

 

 
 
 
 

DIARY DATES 
 
 

JANUARY 
14th January—Make Your Dreams Come True Day Oak Class 
15th January—Football/Netball Away to Foxhole School 
Week Beginning 21st January—After School Clubs start 
22nd January—Football/Netball Home to St Dennis 
29th January—Football/Netball Home to Bugle School 
 

FEBRUARY 
Week Beginning 4th February—Safer Internet Week 
6th February—Cross Country—Par 
12th February—Football/Netball Away to Treverbyn School 
18th—22nd February—Half Term 
 

ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK—14.12.18 to 09.01.2019 

Well Done to winners Oak Class this week 99.1% attendance 

SCHOOL ABSENCE PROCEDURES  

If your child will not be attending school please inform us 

on the day by phoning 01726 850397. Messages can be 

left on the answerphone.  

Mrs Grubb has to contact parent’s/carer’s if a child does 

not turn up to school. 

 

Absence Request Form 

Please can all parent’s/carer’s complete an Absence  

Request Form in Term Time form available from the 

school office 

Due to government legislation we are unable to authorise 

holidays during term time unless there are exceptional 

circumstances.  

Exceptional circumstances would include: Where an     

absence is recommended by a health professional as part 

of a parent’s or child’s rehabilitation. Service personnel   

returning from a tour of duty abroad. The death or a  

terminal illness of a person close to the family and time to 

attend a funeral of a person close to the family.  

SCHOOL UNIFORM POLICY 

Our updated school uniform policy is now on the 

website in response to recent queries regarding 

footwear. If you have any further questions 

please do not hesitate to contact the school     

office. 

APPLICATION FOR RECEPTION 2019 

If you have a child who was born between 1st       

September 2014 and 31st August 2015 you must   

apply for a place in a reception class for that child by 

15th January 2019.  

Attending a Nursery 

Please note that attending a school’s nursery does not 

guarantee your child a place at that school—you will 

still need to apply. 

Please visit Cornwall Council’s website for further  

information: 

www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions 

PARKING ON THE DOUBLE YELLOW LINES/ZIG ZAG 

LINES 

Please can we ask parents/carers again to NOT to 

park on the   double yellow zig zag lines outside of the 

school gates at any time of the day. 

We have received another complaint from a member 

of the public and have contacted out local PCSO so 

they are aware of the situation. 

The Highway Code states: “You MUST NOT wait or 

park, or stop to set down and pick up passengers, on 

school entrance markings.” (Highway Code rule 238, 

Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984.) 

AFTER SCHOOL PICK UP 

During the after school pick up, please can parents/

carers ensure children are supervised at all times and 

are kept off the grassy areas to avoid any accidents. 

Thank you. 


